

## Appendix A

### Area East Committee Forward Plan

<b>Meeting Date</b>	<b>Agenda Item</b>	<b>Background and Purpose</b>	<b>Lead Officer</b>
<b>10 May 17</b>	Community Health and Leisure	Annual report	Lynda Pincombe
<b>10 May 17</b>	Arts and Entertainment	Annual update report	Pauline Burr/Adam Burgan
<b>10 May 17</b>	Area Development Plan	Approve Area Development plan for 2017/18	Tim Cook
<b>14 June 17</b>	Licensing Service	Annual report	Nigel Marston
<b>14 June 17</b>	Highways	6- monthly update report	John Nicholson SCC
<b>14 June 17</b>	Retail Support Initiative	Annual update report	Pam Williams
<b>14 June 17</b>	Community Grant Applications	To consider any SSDC community grant applications	Tim Cook
<b>14 June 17</b>	Annual Appointments	Annual Appointments report	Angela Cox
<b>14 June 17</b>	Development Control Scheme of Delegation - Nomination of substitutes for Area East Chairman & Vice Chairman - 2017/18	To nominate two members to act as substitutes for the Chairman and Vice-Chairman in their absence	Martin Woods
<b>12 July 17</b>	Community Grant Programme Update	Summary report on grants approved 2016/17	Tim Cook
<b>12 July 17</b>	Transport Support for Community and Public Transport	Transport Support for Community and public transport and SSCAT Bus	Nigel Collins
<b>12 July 17</b>	Business Rates	Rates and rateable values of business premises	Sharon Jones
<b>12 July 17</b>	CIL – Rules of engagement	CIL update and Summary. Update on local accounts.	Tim Cook/Neil Waddleton
<b>9 August 17</b>	Heart of Wessex	Summary of the work undertaken by the Heart of Wessex Rail Partnership and to approve funding for 2017/18	Helen Rutter
<b>9 August 17</b>	Community Offices	Annual report on trends, visitors etc	Lisa Davis
<b>9 August 17</b>	<i>LEP Update Report</i>	<i>Update report</i>	<i>Pam Williams</i>
<b>9 August 17</b>	<i>Local Information Centre Review</i>	<i>Update/review</i>	<i>James Divall</i>
<b>9 August 17</b>	<i>A303 upgrade</i>	<i>To consider the proposed scheme</i>	<i>Tim Cook</i>